
Greeters/Ushers needed: Your parish needs you! Are you able to spend an hour or two a month 
volunteering to greet & usher at anyone of the Masses held on Saturday evening or Sundays? We are in 
need of volunteers to greet and usher at the weekend Masses. Your service will be on a rotating 
schedule for the mass of your choice. Please consider and pray about whether you can offer your time 
and talent for this very important ministry.  Greeters/Ushers help greet the parishioners as they enter 
the church, pass out the bulletins, help with the collection and the communion. It is a great way to get 
to know your fellow parishioners and serve the Church. We need help with the following Masses and 
especially since our Easter Masses will soon be upon us: 
  
Saturday at 5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass 
Sunday at the 8:00 and 11:30 a.m. Masses 
Sunday at the 5:00 p.m. Mass – especially this Mass 
  
Please contact Kathy Leonard if you can help. She can be reached at 208 351-7628 or at 
dleonard5455@charter.net. May God bless you and your family… 
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